
Managing IP ranked Banner Witcoff’s trademark practice in its 2023 edition of “IP Stars,” a
guide to the world’s top intellectual property firms.

IP Stars “highly recommended” the firm’s trademark practice in Illinois, the guide’s highest
recognition. Banner Witcoff is one of only seven firms to be “highly recommended” in the
category, and is placed at the top of the list.

The rankings are based on information Managing IP’s analysts obtain from thousands of
law firms, practitioners, and their clients through interviews, surveys, and other research. IP
Stars will announce additional intellectual property practice area and individual
practitioner rankings in the coming months.
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